
NOTICE OF MEETING 

ABOUT 

THE UNDERGROUNDING OF 

UTILITY LINES 

IN THE  

NORTH STAR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 

Chugach Electric is planning a project for this summer to 

underground electric lines in the area between Arctic Boulevard 

and “C” Street.  Attached is a map of the affected area. 

While we are all interested in getting rid of ugly utility poles, there 

are issues that each home owner needs to understand about 

easements and possible costs for connecting to the newly 

undergrounded lines. 

 

The meeting is this coming Thursday March 17th from 4:30 to 

6:30 p.m. at the Community Councils Center at 1057 West 

Fireweed Lane. Come talk to the project engineers. Masks will be 

required but will be available on site. 

 

We hope to see you there! 


